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Personal invitation to the inaugural Copenhagen Democracy Summit, June 22, 2018 

 

Dear Gregory Miller, 
 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you to attend the inaugural Copenhagen Democracy Summit on June 

22, 2018. Located at the scenic Royal Danish Playhouse in Central Copenhagen, the Summit will gather 

business executives and political leaders from the world’s democracies to discuss the future of 

democracy, trade, and technology.  

 

Organized by the Alliance of  Democracies Foundation, the annual Copenhagen Democracy Summit 

will help build stronger interpersonal links between key leaders, binding the world’s democracies closer 

together politically, economically, and culturally. Limited to a select group of  250 participants, the 

Summit offers top-level networking opportunities in an intimate and intellectually vibrant atmosphere 

during Denmark’s beautiful midsummer season.  

 

Confirmed speakers include:  

- Joe Biden, former Vice President, United States 

- Felipe Calderon, former President of  Mexico 

- Jose Maria Aznar, former Prime Minister of  Spain 

- Stephen Harper, former Prime Minister of  Canada 

- Nick Clegg, former Deputy Prime Minister of  the United Kingdom 

- Lars Løkke Rasmussen, Prime Minister of  Denmark 

 

 

The post-World War II international order based on democracy and free trade has come under 

increasing pressure in recent years from rising autocracies and terrorist organizations. Many of  the 

world’s leading democracies are marred by self-doubt and internal divisions amplified by blatant 
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election interference, misinformation and manipulation by antidemocratic forces.  At this time, it is 

critical to renew our faith in democracy and develop new commercial links between our nations. 

The annual Copenhagen Democracy Summit will help develop solutions to some of the most 

important challenges facing the democratic world today. I hope that you will join us in this effort, and I 

look forward to welcoming you to Copenhagen in June.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Anders Fogh Rasmussen 

Chairman 

Alliance of  Democracies Foundation 
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